## Hi Residents:

We are now several months into the year and we want to hear from you! To make your experience in CSULB Housing as meaningful as possible we are asking for your feedback. Your feedback will help us shape the rest of the year and create programs that interest you. Please take a few minutes to complete the Mid-Semester Survey, no later than . To complete the survey please click on the below link:

## https://csulb.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV\_cHe70DZquHKYerQ

You will have the opportunity to enter into a drawing for one of three \$20 gift cards at the end of the survey.

Best.

Housing and Residential Life

This is an automated message, if you have questions email or call the housing office at 562.985.4187